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DATE: December 2, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bids # 35222, Lake Apopka Marsh Flow-Way Wetland Planting 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all 
appropriate changes to your proposal documents.   
 
Q1: Do you have any maps that go with the sent bid document?   
A1: Yes, please see attached Figure 1, Figure 2 and Marsh Flow-Way B2 Cell Regrading Permit 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Proposal Opening remains 2:00 p.m., Monday, December 9, 2019. 
 
Attachments: 
Figure 1 Lake Apopka Marsh Flow Way Cell B2 
Figure 2 Major Ditch Locations in B2 
Marsh Flow-Way B2 Cell Regrading Permit 

 


